
 

Public Notice Request for Proposals - 236 

Parking and Ticketing System 

Blinn College District, a Junior College District of Washington County, is receiving proposals 

for a comprehensive Parking Permit and Ticketing System. The system must provide a 

complete solution for permit management, compliance and parking violations management, and 

support online services for students, employees, and visitors across multiple campuses.  

Proposal packets must be received by 2:00 PM C.D.T. on August 7, 2025. 

Proposal packets may be obtained from the Blinn College District Purchasing Department, by 

phone (979) 830-4118 or e mail – ross.schroeder@blinn.edu. 

Proposal packets may also be downloaded at - https://www.blinn.edu/purchasing/bids.html or 

https://blinn.ionwave.net/Login.aspx  

Blinn College District reserves the right to award proposals in a manner most advantageous to 

the College District. 

 

Ross Schroeder 

Director of Purchasing and Transportation 
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